April 10, 2015

To the General Community Council
of the Quartz Valley Indian Reservation:

I am submitting my letter of intent for the 3-positions of: Vice-Chair, Secretary or
Board member on the Anav Tribal Health Clinic Board.

I am a tribal member, currently residing on the Quartz Valley Indian Reservation. I am
the daughter of Fred and Dolly Case. I have been married to my husband for 23-years
and we have 4-beautiful children.

I wish to be elected on the Health board because I feel this is the time to bring a new
perspective and opinions to the board.

I have 25+ years experience sitting on Business Council, Health Board and other
committees. My experience as a former Secretary was both a challenging but it was so
fulfilling. I have seen the clinic’s beginning and its continued growth and that was
always an awarding accomplishment.

I am an impartial and unbiased leader. I have been dedicated to all my past and
current positions. I make my decisions from the rules, regulations and policies.

Our clinic is a striving Business and it has created a positive awareness to this
community. I am proud to see the employment opportunities, health services and new
developing programs.

Thank you for this opportunity,

T @Q/

isa Carle,
QVIR Tribal Member



